
Harleston Sancroft News
    Message from Mrs Price

I want to say a huge thank you to the anonymous donation of picture frames that arrived at the Primary Phase this 
week!  We are now fully stocked and can’t wait to use them to continue to develop our gallery of work.

I have been made aware of a social media post surrounding the donation of spare uniform.  Please rest assured that if 
spare uniform is dropped off at the school, for another provider to collect, it will always be passed on.  If the spare 
uniform is for school use, it is always cleaned, stored and given to children when it is needed.  Families are never 
charged for this. 

Next up, an important date for your diary!  On Thursday 15th February we will be holding a RSHE 
(Relationships/Sex/Health Education) resources meeting.  This is to enable parents to look at and discuss the 
resources that will be used to teach RSHE.  The slides will be available to share after the meeting, should you not be 
able to attend.

World book day is fast approaching (7th March) and more information will follow but this year we are going to try 
something a little differently.  Children will be playing a huge game of ‘Guess my Book’.  Children will be able to either 
dress up/make a representation/write a ‘guess who/what’ card/ draw a picture/make a puppet or create any other 
way they like of helping teachers to guess their book!  Miss Scofield will share more information with you shortly!
Enjoy your weekend
Mrs Price x



Harleston Sancroft Values

Sign up to Dojos

Harleston Sancroft Prayer
Dear Lord
By your light we know that;
Hope inspires us
Perseverance strengthens us
Wisdom develops us
Love guides us
Respect shapes us
Faith supports us
We thank you for bringing us together as a 
community to flourish and grow, through 
God’s love, to live life in all its fullness.
Amen

Our value for this half term is 

Wisdom
                                

Our collective worship theme for this week 

‘Inheriting Wisdom’
Have you signed up to ClassDojo yet?  We use 

ClassDojo to share learning, events, dates, 
information and to celebrate our amazing children.  

The service is free (ignore any pop-ups asking you to 
subscribe - you don’t need to, just click on the X or 

‘not now’.

You will need your child's class code, which their 
teacher can provide you with. 

You can sign up by clicking on this link

https://www.classdojo.com/


Punctuality: 

For reception, key stage 1 and key stage 
2, the children are expected to be at their 
classroom door between 8.30am and 
8.40am. Registers will be taken from 
8.40am and lessons commence at 
8.50am.

Attendance 

This week the class with the best 
overall attendance was: 

4K with 99% 

The whole school attendance for 
this week was: 

94%



. 
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Notices           
Dates to Note

1st Feb - Year 4 - Trip to the Ancient House 
2nd Feb - Reception trip to The Norfolk Academy of  
Gymnastics  
5th Feb - Children's Mental Health week 2024 
8th Feb - Come and Play ( 9-10am for Reception, 11 - 
11:50am for Nursery 
15th Feb - Guide Dog Visit to Reception 
15th Feb - RSHE Resources Meeting for Parents 2pm - 3pm
19th Feb - Half Term 
26th Feb - Back to school 
27th Feb - Maths Cafe - 8:40am
7th March - World Book Day 
11th March - British Science Week
15th - 22nd March - Book Fair 
1st-14th April - Easter Holidays  
24th - 25th Apr - Year 5 Eaton Vale Residential  

Lego 
If any parents are planning on doing some spring cleaning 

and happen to find some unwanted Lego that is still in good 
condition, please could we ask that you consider donating 
this to the school for our children to use in their learning.

Any Lego can be handed directly to the school office.

Menu Change
Monday 29th January

Option 1 

Chicken and Sweetcorn Pasta Bake topped 
with cheese 

All other options remain the same!

Clubs - 
● There will be no Recorder club after 

school on Tuesday 30th January.

● There will be no Computer club on 
Thursday 1st February. 
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Notices
For Parents - Assessing Smartphone 

Readiness

"Is my child old enough to have a phone?" It's a 
common, understandable question that I get from many 
parents, but it's also one that is very difficult to answer 
as there are so many factors involved. For younger 
children it's often peer pressure, with older children 
social isolation is very common. Often, advice has to be 
given particular to that child/family, rather than a 
one-size-fits-all solution.

 The Institute for Digital Media and Child Development 
have put together some tip sheets for parents which I 
think are really useful. There are 3 parts:

● Assessing readiness.
● Preparing for healthy use.
● What now?

You can view all the tip sheets HERE.

Guidance on measles outbreaks

There have been recent localised outbreaks of measles centred 
around the West Midlands. There is a risk of further outbreaks in 
other areas unless urgent action is taken to increase Measles, 
Mumps and Rubella (MMR) vaccination take up in areas with low 
MMR vaccine rates.

Measles spreads very easily among those who are unvaccinated, 
especially in nurseries and schools. The best protection against 
measles for children and adults is to get both doses of the MMR 
vaccine. It is never too late to have these vaccinations.

The following UKHSA guidance is available on GOV.UK:

● Health protection in children and young people settings, 
including education - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)

● Managing outbreaks and incidents - GOV.UK 
(www.gov.uk).

The NHS also has the following advice for parents on measles:

● Measles - NHS (www.nhs.uk)

DfE has published an Education Hub blog with guidance on measles 
and the MMR vaccine for parents, nurseries and schools.

https://esafety-adviser.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=cbd59b76f0e1ad9db768db345&id=c3ea575a60&e=10f443361c
http://gov.uk/
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/sitecore%20modules/Web/EXM/RedirectUrlPage.aspx?ec_eq=e4f5MkDQaTmBVepZ3bg5Uge96Vpw5CHdNjjuBPntzfcB2L1UOam4EMWNS9uU8tymIEXbtxaW9rkudGCnMaRHAhOLKBLJFAOIFe3N927YjogFCYQS4bnQ4AsK0nj9hXPS9J9Z3GyHVLfl2tIZvc7YnUIBBG5idNJDjae4%2f2UhGmD1Ls60F5W%2fwJ%2fjxIQ70xiRZjuBI%2fzZKPKYD2zi2ZKBwlN0GAJhvmivgBAzAwOGXqC9r223PxfL4dJaEonuv4mfyqG5XM4CqcY47VqqygeFaELq2U3SJao%2bVVZj7hjGulgas9zZ39RwVORjEkHbEaF6Tz%2bji4R6N1PGLm5o9YHaHWkv%2bbeNH46d15u%2fcWVrOthKuFqUIryxmwTMxSX2EB39UBXvzZxLpBNAkKf1e3ARI%2fNPtPLzSEt%2fEPuGckh6oy4r8qLC0D429ad0MymnoCvKWkK4dPR2TiVkeLWFdaUs5C0D1ECweuIKj6TMuzXfDngnEE%2fUYFdu9ys4BWSM6mG4y2jGZw9o6X%2bB1Swj9Yw2gNhgz5KhXnWRplWlLuz8jMhJ7amt3TOieLoRwV%2bObYW3oJknjR7iPwkgaQdBB%2bAvtlYIhKDxkIwO38z3EReQGNYbv8bWk8itENQ5kKaNdkXtxs%2bOLuKL0rK1Wq0%2b0u0%2fGzQRzilg%2bj4DDUSTBjcC8M5WVcPUWxnOBHoAbBxsrh26UDelXZTdqPw%2f1nCIrZJufCK%2bUAL04stqdDAj28MnyrO5BAfv8zrGpbikrFN9WWTr5pEfKHNPUalk6U8FbW3iAs0oNW5QRoS9ypQ2jR%2bj%2bAWGNjFzrfdEn7eUgr7N%2fBZRTdnKBRzM%2bZT9tHuIUcpk0VzYk4kXPyTyC2ub6%2fx6n0g%2fOje7jnhNPCQuXhkRuk2vOVpq8%2beGvw%2bDaNgbFsOOYu%2frMvjawI%2bm59nNG08WeprA%2bmaWGkw6a7s7kANWRvdT70stGU3NzapZFYOebMwkFrgHmqZ9HO%2bjuyN94UShdWiKsmCMIQXSI5xwrBuy06W6Nfc%2frj9psvA6Ng35r8QP0HLdCPQYR3Np0hkQwV%2bcZkMp1QwTcLJP8Q1P707qF9nsrgqqxmQcUH1DrMepO9c4FRYLYNTOcpq8BWCgFM8hXmos057trqcBopd%2bZ%2fIfq1%2fC8HbZFdEzcGVgKAElZqOJyxKyMX7NqmVhqo%2f2jJPf9lcoUC3NQqCze09DPZlc9eFo5Npe1BMZb1z2wMCpntAIQpztaIiKZ9RAQSkDMp1EkuQ3qSLuBqranGXyjMOCvhNDEpZqcymzzKButQuCb7ckGdjcnECj1Nvx1xYoRXKpJJLGBBtMH%2brrdiuCLI%2baXkoZJAICcLcMLc4PgFUFgx2XPYw7iGRbQS0%2bruda41e%2f0jL2atmtZjKwDHFlMjpM8Uxi09s6gEvdZxTeHaQi0olGSg%3d%3d
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/sitecore%20modules/Web/EXM/RedirectUrlPage.aspx?ec_eq=e4f5MkDQaTmBVepZ3bg5Uge96Vpw5CHdNjjuBPntzfcB2L1UOam4EMWNS9uU8tymIEXbtxaW9rkudGCnMaRHAhOLKBLJFAOIFe3N927YjogFCYQS4bnQ4AsK0nj9hXPS9J9Z3GyHVLfl2tIZvc7YnUIBBG5idNJDjae4%2f2UhGmD1Ls60F5W%2fwJ%2fjxIQ70xiRZjuBI%2fzZKPKYD2zi2ZKBwlN0GAJhvmivgBAzAwOGXqC9r223PxfL4dJaEonuv4mfyqG5XM4CqcY47VqqygeFaELq2U3SJao%2bVVZj7hjGulgas9zZ39RwVORjEkHbEaF6Tz%2bji4R6N1PGLm5o9YHaHWkv%2bbeNH46d15u%2fcWVrOthKuFqUIryxmwTMxSX2EB39UBXvzZxLpBNAkKf1e3ARI%2fNPtPLzSEt%2fEPuGckh6oy4r8qLC0D429ad0MymnoCvKWkK4dPR2TiVkeLWFdaUs5C0D1ECweuIKj6TMuzXfDngnEE%2fUYFdu9ys4BWSM6mG4y2jGZw9o6X%2bB1Swj9Yw2gNhgz5KhXnWRplWlLuz8jMhJ7amt3TOieLoRwV%2bObYW3oJknjR7iPwkgaQdBB%2bAvtlYIhKDxkIwO38z3EReQGNYbv8bWk8itENQ5kKaNdkXtxs%2bOLuKL0rK1Wq0%2b0u0%2fGzQRzilg%2bj4DDUSTBjcC8M5WVcPUWxnOBHoAbBxsrh26UDelXZTdqPw%2f1nCIrZJufCK%2bUAL04stqdDAj28MnyrO5BAfv8zrGpbikrFN9WWTr5pEfKHNPUalk6U8FbW3iAs0oNW5QRoS9ypQ2jR%2bj%2bAWGNjFzrfdEn7eUgr7N%2fBZRTdnKBRzM%2bZT9tHuIUcpk0VzYk4kXPyTyC2ub6%2fx6n0g%2fOje7jnhNPCQuXhkRuk2vOVpq8%2beGvw%2bDaNgbFsOOYu%2frMvjawI%2bm59nNG08WeprA%2bmaWGkw6a7s7kANWRvdT70stGU3NzapZFYOebMwkFrgHmqZ9HO%2bjuyN94UShdWiKsmCMIQXSI5xwrBuy06W6Nfc%2frj9psvA6Ng35r8QP0HLdCPQYR3Np0hkQwV%2bcZkMp1QwTcLJP8Q1P707qF9nsrgqqxmQcUH1DrMepO9c4FRYLYNTOcpq8BWCgFM8hXmos057trqcBopd%2bZ%2fIfq1%2fC8HbZFdEzcGVgKAElZqOJyxKyMX7NqmVhqo%2f2jJPf9lcoUC3NQqCze09DPZlc9eFo5Npe1BMZb1z2wMCpntAIQpztaIiKZ9RAQSkDMp1EkuQ3qSLuBqranGXyjMOCvhNDEpZqcymzzKButQuCb7ckGdjcnECj1Nvx1xYoRXKpJJLGBBtMH%2brrdiuCLI%2baXkoZJAICcLcMLc4PgFUFgx2XPYw7iGRbQS0%2bruda41e%2f0jL2atmtZjKwDHFlMjpM8Uxi09s6gEvdZxTeHaQi0olGSg%3d%3d
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/sitecore%20modules/Web/EXM/RedirectUrlPage.aspx?ec_eq=vYoQ6xcsgmgJEyL5uEofsBpWQBl3qmfJI8Zj6q1RylL6DcSTkqzLJa%2fiZP5a4gIQF4PmxBndRIeMEzGFMSn3zS4INnCBE2Q1SUQ503xajQp2Q81Eg5LuXUYs81ZutiOwOKwsKjs5TdFsB21oM4%2bhXc5bE8QrIsPitdEck2wcI%2bWxIrGgZZe1Y3FpiywWAf2SWHkCDiie%2fakj%2b22hJWPDtI8ydW21eztIUDk%2bgNgLEffkeJEpP%2bLCPEYCREgeWZTcWqYojJuZgYcWah9iqWqMXWkA1W69dAC3eEbeljtc1P52o3z073gHCjNtmU51ZTcGsQKY8hnGuEawthWmcKzvdcAPmu0WHhWsNhhw7b3W4JIhjCKOvKCWgrojvua%2b%2fXN0gWxZUgQCBGZsE%2ftsdPBpnjCvZxZcFP8pmYbCsEhI%2brb9YNCjRkCA5IkHFIGIQ2TDHnF%2fuZBT8rMn%2fhD4yxs2tjMMwHRMIVr%2fKooQFJKI2aYVDdW0o9VUNf4kK6BIJyzrZglXkTSAYJTGWj%2b3N2weMT74i6znSAU5ZFQirghJLOMXoJfauCG2JZ57lu2%2b2cLzaQdq5esw97Tz8uYS6TkMq3lQ16ykDb1yjB6D9TrqdmlRIvKJPGBj2jU93wEEt1a6%2blw4f3k%2f1qqqqfNl5RTYVX44%2b%2f%2bs4fF5wBsLyTL1onlZA2jIEjZCddkBGZ9FaRL0lHqEcCK0DAOP5ixR46iBfkJDpxkRZxo3qSMY9NgfyA25Y5Y9FXPnLzv9aInZ98GbwyGlrVMpF2LQRqxuRxEur6myWARhXgshprvwC1lplAOht%2fWC3bjgoYRwUGWXBPoAlRkSTRSEoIYRiggJPftTJ67JylJ1UMbirJa3%2b4M15QZaZiCALraj5DKVGP%2bPnys3ktXCKszbq22mCjR8N2ZkP9A6nDBwPkJZkNNZ73rAWUeQAu8%2bGWWC1yKyLUoFqPxmsGhjPcVTviB4FJdpCSkU5iTjAHTMhU6rtFdq9tIdpo5TKHN16leFM%2fHuE5I%2fds2FTYgLblGoOnqh6SiBnjmVBlOtoVqmpynn0YQu5KN1XmUTAXcuVLDNwHW89KirY9YoAugSaPSp81fnAsFE5oOpAEP59fVtIGBNImbkUamcaouV0b5vfpbcOSiGE6pF0Dudb7hqVUJzlaGaexOvJF%2bmDQMvoovCY7coVgAJi4y%2bjGYhU91QEGB4aDZcGWOpscEa%2b15unVo63Aox3qt%2faYL5pSe4TfRLYyNYs2hcZAEzrP9j2mgVFFmJiqCWg%2fqopHuRdNvb1Yc6eT9RVtxalrI%2b51ywbs5Jr%2bdvzNJ6lWdb%2b6WKpuzj8RKC%2bWsy2GDGuHOGI9RIqbVCszlfSmiA2%2bBcVTkILP8nYIzI4oz%2fH7UUSnjJY6RHuxtn33aiDLCGFcbuqaVwv7tzrNGJrhX5ju%2fsLsjPIYRdTHdNpUppQZeNL8ltjnMlKZh5Z3feqtm6Y%2frYA9uslWslxP6DJNBKD633Z0Vkr5g5I89HYI7gv%2b9Qp0xACWgscrEvKE8V%2b5ETyxdV1cS7TUPVy4Cnp5SvCzwLIIK6xr9hE5cX6Xz1iul3XuE%3d
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/sitecore%20modules/Web/EXM/RedirectUrlPage.aspx?ec_eq=vYoQ6xcsgmgJEyL5uEofsBpWQBl3qmfJI8Zj6q1RylL6DcSTkqzLJa%2fiZP5a4gIQF4PmxBndRIeMEzGFMSn3zS4INnCBE2Q1SUQ503xajQp2Q81Eg5LuXUYs81ZutiOwOKwsKjs5TdFsB21oM4%2bhXc5bE8QrIsPitdEck2wcI%2bWxIrGgZZe1Y3FpiywWAf2SWHkCDiie%2fakj%2b22hJWPDtI8ydW21eztIUDk%2bgNgLEffkeJEpP%2bLCPEYCREgeWZTcWqYojJuZgYcWah9iqWqMXWkA1W69dAC3eEbeljtc1P52o3z073gHCjNtmU51ZTcGsQKY8hnGuEawthWmcKzvdcAPmu0WHhWsNhhw7b3W4JIhjCKOvKCWgrojvua%2b%2fXN0gWxZUgQCBGZsE%2ftsdPBpnjCvZxZcFP8pmYbCsEhI%2brb9YNCjRkCA5IkHFIGIQ2TDHnF%2fuZBT8rMn%2fhD4yxs2tjMMwHRMIVr%2fKooQFJKI2aYVDdW0o9VUNf4kK6BIJyzrZglXkTSAYJTGWj%2b3N2weMT74i6znSAU5ZFQirghJLOMXoJfauCG2JZ57lu2%2b2cLzaQdq5esw97Tz8uYS6TkMq3lQ16ykDb1yjB6D9TrqdmlRIvKJPGBj2jU93wEEt1a6%2blw4f3k%2f1qqqqfNl5RTYVX44%2b%2f%2bs4fF5wBsLyTL1onlZA2jIEjZCddkBGZ9FaRL0lHqEcCK0DAOP5ixR46iBfkJDpxkRZxo3qSMY9NgfyA25Y5Y9FXPnLzv9aInZ98GbwyGlrVMpF2LQRqxuRxEur6myWARhXgshprvwC1lplAOht%2fWC3bjgoYRwUGWXBPoAlRkSTRSEoIYRiggJPftTJ67JylJ1UMbirJa3%2b4M15QZaZiCALraj5DKVGP%2bPnys3ktXCKszbq22mCjR8N2ZkP9A6nDBwPkJZkNNZ73rAWUeQAu8%2bGWWC1yKyLUoFqPxmsGhjPcVTviB4FJdpCSkU5iTjAHTMhU6rtFdq9tIdpo5TKHN16leFM%2fHuE5I%2fds2FTYgLblGoOnqh6SiBnjmVBlOtoVqmpynn0YQu5KN1XmUTAXcuVLDNwHW89KirY9YoAugSaPSp81fnAsFE5oOpAEP59fVtIGBNImbkUamcaouV0b5vfpbcOSiGE6pF0Dudb7hqVUJzlaGaexOvJF%2bmDQMvoovCY7coVgAJi4y%2bjGYhU91QEGB4aDZcGWOpscEa%2b15unVo63Aox3qt%2faYL5pSe4TfRLYyNYs2hcZAEzrP9j2mgVFFmJiqCWg%2fqopHuRdNvb1Yc6eT9RVtxalrI%2b51ywbs5Jr%2bdvzNJ6lWdb%2b6WKpuzj8RKC%2bWsy2GDGuHOGI9RIqbVCszlfSmiA2%2bBcVTkILP8nYIzI4oz%2fH7UUSnjJY6RHuxtn33aiDLCGFcbuqaVwv7tzrNGJrhX5ju%2fsLsjPIYRdTHdNpUppQZeNL8ltjnMlKZh5Z3feqtm6Y%2frYA9uslWslxP6DJNBKD633Z0Vkr5g5I89HYI7gv%2b9Qp0xACWgscrEvKE8V%2b5ETyxdV1cS7TUPVy4Cnp5SvCzwLIIK6xr9hE5cX6Xz1iul3XuE%3d
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/sitecore%20modules/Web/EXM/RedirectUrlPage.aspx?ec_eq=T4BiblxcY8CSIhsUpqkp%2b0fK297s3cUPerrTCvn2vV8txY1nAQNWguvjYcFhQdtc%2b5KZWMBnVp13cYnLv79Z58aYCHeaCrZMDnHoCxfndN5SFvweFzn4b0C2jRBnqGKWua9Q1Li05BiKZdO8lL5%2bP1RTqNluaUbKuHJL3vQBdRhQbb71nQLmndX9ab9KUmKwe2le8fO4j%2bxnnbugrOFqM2oNLEBindQmFX4NIwYhn9ygJqR6D4DQsAUqJPn8SOaGmhRd0%2feP1jiJ24aAKpj7%2fMeR%2fh8xFZGuBSLT0fwFB%2bXveDpOkKQJzyfZ3rJpTzlbyoKakxPIQcOUsaxu9i6WUhIab%2f9WskghdvWVFDtyy4KwM0G4iBwQi3PP6iGXoCnj3QPelku740JICSooiK5hKi0xEdQBDlVT5d%2bhvBwD6MtEfXXA%2fSZAO9QwIsI2gbfj1KejnD625uNErrOAOIaN1oPoHIDxq1NQV28E%2fMcO6fa7Gv2FEx36Qpjm%2bHB74k4N1kexv0E78EM3XSoJGjnyO%2fnLjX%2fSjlBrkQGic%2b6hsfPuD6sShjd9sbRKI3wGfdUztyeTkSBDCda5%2bjdz2TYPP71I2hkw8Lv%2ffOL0Mkd%2bthzway88HyRmcIFzU7cCR6MwwaTpL680PPzirJCUh4OH2gsvIbd1MqRffqz1IUodFLgti3Ofs%2bneqNWD3lnAuHi7VxKV%2fexvYVp7SMEAE%2bA0jXonR%2fCn1bRuXibTFmF6mlRuCOVauLt%2blYO9nqd7p%2b4wlgb3%2fsxiWGlgTXCFt2jS2%2btNVN34xVGkBNZLYGU%2bgETJOvjOEbpo7QT7jEUXwZ2CDAH8n11uyOXzFAYaQwVCpL9GswqAkJva7OK%2fB9TCz0lI3rsbmBxTwbcPTgrAySHUnKTOL1NSPmw%2bkTxXYAgDjipkUHngzeRPwPKtWicrAx4cAW57LjEc%2fUyuski0z6COV%2bgFlrDKD3%2fGi9T%2bZdqlNN4Dx%2f1QI3UEjVXmDmcDVP%2f75NLsleHx6U4GSdhJZQlSlAZSL%2fCcjEtyEX4quoBnBjL3NdF6%2fb%2fPPlJGUwEJZ77BItkpL3C1ndWPDvkkOZEWQrro5IoNxKcuukWn%2b8wS6r9a5jyMwFb%2bblptCa2glPsI9IDVV9paHFktqRzhYuOx4xBMPCI5kBjBjGFaNA8sDCj82fGzb%2bVJFFXkFakcoBVUlb9J%2fjgqZ%2bw9KFS2ZYYqoPkqpopgtNbH9tEzkJkda2PiIuJbLRGlV5irPFMpVpWZ5oroXbqc19gx0SqDlccROuScZ2OeeAIl2r2Q%2fX%2bvDlolY0zrjXrvl7b4WdJcRWE%3d
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Reading Our next reading cafe is:
Thursday 7th MarchWorld Book Day A message from Harleston Library!

Hi
You are invited to join us to celebrate 60 years of Harleston 
Library, please find your invitation attached.
December 2023 saw the 60th anniversary of the opening of 
Harleston Library! The library officially opened on 11th December 
1963, but we have decided to tie our celebrations in with ‘Library 
Lovers Month’ which runs for the whole of February.
Do you remember the opening day? Were you there? Did you visit 
in the early days? Do you have any other memories or 
photographs of Harleston Library that you would like to share? If 
so, please email us or pop something through our door, we would 
love to hear from you. We are also inviting you to draw a picture of 
your favourite book character and to take part in our free prize 
draw to win a goody bag.
We would love to see you on 14th February.
Regards
The Harleston Library Team



Wellbeing Did you know? 
When we are anxious, emotional, angry or worried our bodies 
go into fight or flight mode. We think we are in danger when 
really we are not.

When this happens our breathing changes. We take shallow, 
short and quick breaths which can make us feel more anxious 
or stressed.

Breathing exercises can help lower your child’s anxiety and 
stress and give him or her a sense of control. Calm breathing 
can also become an anchor of sorts that your child can use 
anytime they are feeling anxious.  CAMHS



SEND

 

SENCo
If you want to contact Mrs 

Botwright to discuss your child or 
anything SEND, you can do this via 

the school office or email: 
lbotwright@sancroft.stbenets.org

Link for the family voice 
conference 2024

mailto:lbotwright@sancroft.stbenets.org
https://www.familyvoice.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/Family-Voice-Norfolk-conference-booking.pdf
https://www.familyvoice.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/Family-Voice-Norfolk-conference-booking.pdf


If you have concerns about the 
safety and wellbeing of a child, then 
you can always pass this on to a 
member of staff. Alternatively, any 
member of the public can ring the 
Norfolk Children’s Advice and Duty 
Service (CADS) on 0344 800 8020.

Safeguarding
Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSLs)

Mrs Botwright – Assistant Head/SENCO

Mrs Price – Head of School

Mr Mullen –Pastoral Lead

Mrs Kinsella - SEND Teacher

What is a DSL?

A designated safeguarding lead (DSL) is 
a member of staff who has received 
specialist training in whole school 
safeguarding. A DSL will manage 

safeguarding in school, deliver training 
to all staff and will also work with 

outside agencies to help keep children 
safe. 

A DSL will also follow up any concerns 
that have been raised about the safety 

and wellbeing of a child. 

Sometimes following up safeguarding 
questions means having difficult 
conversations with parents and carers. 
These conversations are necessary in 
order to do our job and to develop our 
understanding of a situation and what 
we can do to help.



Highlights from our week

Nursery Reception

Dove

Check out your own child’s 
Tapestry account for further 
updates!

We were very lucky this week to have another 
special visit, this time from Taverham Vets, 
where a Vet and Veterinary Nurse came to 

help us learn more about caring for animals.

We had lots of chocolatey fun 
in cooking this week, 

observing changes when we 
melt chocolate and creating 

krispie cakes. We all took part 
in the different stages.

This week in nursery we have focused on the 
topic ‘Day and Night’. The children have 

learnt a new skill of using watercolours and 
using forks to print spikes on our hedgehogs. 



Check out your own child’s 
ClassDojo page for further updates!

ClassDojo Highlights

Year 1 + Year 2

We have all been enjoying our book 
of the Fire Fox. All children have 

been writing character descriptions 
of the fox.

Year 2 have started looking at 
money this week. We have 

enjoyed differentiating the money 
into pounds and pence and using 
this skill to help us find the total 

amount of money.

All children have enjoyed using the 
bee bots in computing.

https://www.classdojo.com/en-gb/?redirect=true
https://www.classdojo.com/en-gb/?redirect=true


ClassDojo Highlights

Check out your own child’s 
ClassDojo page for further updates!

Year 3

Year 4

Year 3 have been creating string printing 
patterns based on the Japanese artist Hokusai’s 

‘The Great Wave.

Year 4 have started to write a 
biography on Greta Thunberg.  We 
have enjoyed learning about what 

inspired her and the actions she has 
taken to raise awareness about 

climate change.

https://www.classdojo.com/en-gb/?redirect=true
https://www.classdojo.com/en-gb/?redirect=true


Check out your own child’s 
ClassDojo page for further updates!

ClassDojo Highlights

In year 5 this week, we have been using 
running stitch, cross stitch and back 

stitch in our DT lesson. 

Year 5

Year 6

Role play in English as journalists 
interviewing people after the 

announcement of WW2!

https://www.classdojo.com/en-gb/?redirect=true
https://www.classdojo.com/en-gb/?redirect=true



